
 

St Minver School 

Head of School: Mrs J Rodwell 

 

T: 01208 862496 
E: hello@stminver.org W: www.stminver.org    
St Minver School, Rock Road, St Minver, Wadebridge, Cornwall PL27 6QD  
 
A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 
Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 
Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

 
Monday 7th March 2022 
 
The children have been excited to get back to school and return to their learning. This week we are 
going to learn how to write speech bubbles (to accompany the photos we took of our ladybird on 
her sound walk around school), develop our understanding of the numbers that can be added 
together to make 9 and 10, begin to test out drawing like Gustav Klimt and learn a little more about 
the Easter Story. We have already started our Easter Garden and talked about the role of the donkey 
and now we will move on to discussing our favourite food (with The Last Supper as a point of 
reference). 
 

We will continue to celebrate books throughout the half term and on the back of World Book Day 
we would like to invite you into our classroom to share a story with the children. Please reply using 
the slip below to let us know if you would be able to come into school at 2.30pm on Friday 11th 
March. It would be lovely for the children to experience a short story sharing session with you if you 
are able but please do not worry if you cannot attend as there will be plenty of adults for the 
children to listen to.  
 

As part of our work on the local area we would also love to take the children into Wadebridge; to 
see the river, walk a small section of The Camel Trail, have a picnic lunch and visit the park. Please 
watch out for some further information regarding that this week as we will need to rely on some 
parent support for car sharing lifts for it to be possible. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support and don’t forget to pop in to speak to us if you have any 
queries or concerns. 
 

 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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